
 

The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

         

 

 
Detentions Bureau Policy and Procedures Manual C-2300 

TRUST/TRUTH Act Compliance Annual Review 
 

This policy outlines specific clerical and sworn staff responsibilities related to TRUST 
/TRUTH Act Compliance. All staff assigned to the Detention’s Bureau must read DBPPM 
C-2300 thoroughly along with all attachments.  
 

C-2300 TRUST TRUTH Act Compliance 
 

ISSUE:  25-01 TRAINING BULLETIN  DATE: January 7, 2025 

 

https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/DetentionsBureau/Detention%20Bureau%20Policies/Section%20C%20-%20Security%20Inmate%20Control/C-2300%20TRUST%20TRUTH%20Act%20Compliance.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=hR1Elc

